
Ossineke Township 
Public Hearing Notice 

Ossineke Township – Zoning Ordinance Amendment  
 

The Ossineke Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 
5, 2017 at 7:00 P. M. to recommend adoption of zoning ordinance amendments relating to signs 
to the Township Board.  The public hearing will be held at 9041 W. Nicholson Hill Road, 
Hubbard Lake, Michigan.  The full text of the amendments are available at 
http://www.discovernortheastmichigan.org/zoning.asp , or by contacting Denise Schultz at 989-
727-4037.  Written comments may be sent to Denise Schultz, 7614 Hubert Road, Hubbard Lake, 
MI  49747 prior to the meeting.  The public may appear at the public hearing in person or by 
counsel.  The proposed amendments modify Ossineke Township Zoning Ordinance regulations 
in Section 3.21 (Signs) and Section 2.1 (amendments to definitions relating to signs) into 
content-neutral regulations to bring the ordinance into compliance with U.S. Supreme Court 
rulings relating to regulation of signs.   
 

 


